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Gray Elementary PAC Meeting 

January 28, 2015 

7:00 PM 

 

In attendance 

Sandra Baumeister   Nicole Braid   Amy Burden  

Terri Burton    Lori Guiton   Gary Bindra 

Ruth Kaune    Tania Sallinen 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:21 AM. 

 

Motion was made and seconded to accept the agenda. 

Motion was made and seconded to approve minutes of previous meeting. 

 

Principal’s Report 

A Scholastic Book Fair will take place on Feb. 18 & 19, 2015, during the student-led conferences. 

 

Kindness Week is Feb. 23 – 27, 2015, with Pink Shirt Day on the Wednesday (25th). 

 

Zena is working on an order of hoodies and shirts with the school logo, hopefully before Spring Break. 

 

Nicole asked for confirmation of names of parents on the SPC. 

 

DPAC Report 

No report 

 

Treasurer Report 

Reviewed Cash Position report as presented.   

 

Hot Lunch Update 

Ruth reported that there has been great feedback as there have been many hot lunches.  Issues have 

arisen where gym classes are being disrupted by distribution of hot lunches.  Ruth will try a new set-up 

for the next lunch. 

 

Emergency Preparedness 

Mike sent in a note that he is working on updating supplies.  He also made a request to have old light 

sticks sold at Tasty Tuesday.   

 

To be discussed at next meeting:  Mike has made a request for PAC funds to be used to pay for the 

balance of the cost of replacing food and water. 

 

Fundraising/Special Events 

Bingo Night will take place on Feb. 27, 2015. Chairs and tables need to be ordered from the District.  Lori 

and Terri will spearhead.    

 

Terri Burton has agreed to chair a Fundraising/Special Events committee.  

 

 

…cont’d/ 

 



 
 

PAC Meeting Minutes Page 2 of 2   

 

 

PAC Meeting Minutes cont’d 

January 28, 2015 

Page 2 

 

 

Ruth added an update to Hot Lunch funds raised, that $3,000 profit is after pizza parties are done. 

 

Amy passed on information from Alison Valcamp, who had stated that Jenny Matches and Janet 

Rathbun would like to support the school by contributing financially to special events. Jenny and Janet 

are a well-known, local realtor team. 

 

Zumba fundraiser date has not been set. 

 

 

New Business 

Amy recently received two emails on the PAC email address regarding concerns of dogs being 

allowed (or not allowed) on the property.  Amy will forward emails to Nicole.  Nicole addressed the issue 

and noted that the request to keep dogs off the property, as noted in the January newsletter, was a 

request and not a policy. She further explained that some students have very serious fears of dogs that 

restrict their access to school. 

 

As a reminder, future meeting dates are 

 

 February 25, 2015 7:00 PM 

 April 22, 2015  9:15 AM 

 May 27, 2015   7:00 PM 

 

   

Motion made to adjourned, seconded, passed at 9:53 AM. 

 

Post-note:  Vendors of Steeped Tea held a demonstration of their products and fundraising 

opportunities for PAC. 

 


